
Full Council held on 3rd March 2022 

 

409/21/22 TO RECEIVE A VERBAL UPDATE ON SALTASH LEISURE CENTRE. 

Councillor Bickford updated Members on the progress of the Saltash Leisure Centre 

Working Group. 

It was proposed by Councillor Bickford, seconded by Councillor Foster and 

RESOLVED: 

1. In the short term, to support the Mayor and Deputy Mayor to represent Saltash 

Town Council at future meetings. 

 

2. That Members submit ideas and questions to the Mayor and Deputy Mayor to 

raise at future meetings. 

 

3. That the Mayor and Deputy Mayor seek further clarification of the Saltash 

Leisure Centre Working Group Membership at the next meeting. 

 


